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On behalf of the Goffstown School District, I would like to thank Senator Lou D’Allesandro for his 21st 

annual visit to the Goffstown Schools on November 13th.   Each year, Senator D’Allesandro tours all the 

Goffstown schools and visits classrooms, talks with teachers, administrators and students.   

 

Superintendent Balke accompanied the Senator to the five Goffstown schools – Bartlett Elementary, Maple 

Avenue Elementary, Glen Lake School, Mountain View Middle School and Goffstown High School.   

 

Thank you Senator D’Allesandro for your continued interest and support of the Goffstown Schools. 

 

 

The Senator is pictured with 4th grade students from Bartlett Elementary School.  
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